Santa Ana City Council Meeting
December, 1, 2020

Public Comments: Susana Canett Sandoval, Chair, MPN (Madison Park
Neighborhood) GREEN Advisory Board

| represent the Madison Park Neighborhood GREEN Program as the
Chair for the Advisory Board, and Co — Chair, Santa Ana Heathy
Neighborhoods Alliance, resident in Wilshire Square.

Mr. Mayor Pulido and esteemed city council members, we wish to
thank you for your years of service and dedication. Particularly during
very difficult and challenging times.

We are particularly happy that the commissioners you appointed on
the Planning Commission voted to not approve the General Plan at this
time. The commissioners heard the voices of the community that more
outreach to residents needs to take place and their input is key to a
comprehensive general plan that represents accountability with state
regulations, and can be successful. Particularly as it pertains to
environmental justice and city development.

We look forward to our continued collaboration with the city on the
evolving General Plan that will stimulate our city of Santa Ana and its
residents to thrive.

We wish you continued success as you pursue your endeavors and
work. Muchisimas gracias for your years of service and contributions.



Orozco, Norma

From: Adolfo Sierra <adolfosierra2019@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2020 3:57 PM

To: eComment

Subject: General Plan Updates (GPU)

Dear council members,

On behalf of Madison Park Neighborhood Association I would like to extend our congratulations to the new
elected officials, and appreciation for listening and supporting the New General Plan suggestions from
University of California-Environmental Law Clinic, our neighborhoods, and collaborators on Environmental
Justice.

We at MPNA look forward to working with you for the betterment of our city. And wishing you a successful
2021, hoping to put behind us the pandemic and reclaim the normality of our daily lives.

Sincerely,

Adolfo Sierra
Interim President MPNA



